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12th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 4 Sports Club 

 

I am delighted to offer the opportunity once again to run Sports Club for our Year 4 children, 

organised by SAFC. We intend to run the club for 6 weeks in total. 

 

The children will learn a range of new and exciting skills and take part in a variety of different 

games. The club will run on Thursday evenings from 3:30-4:30pm and is open to both boys and 

girls. There are only 20 places available at the club; therefore if more children wish to attend we 

will have to choose the group on a first reply basis, keeping the other names on a reserve list. 

There is no charge for this club. 

 

As Thursday is the day your child currently has PE, they will come to school already dressed in PE 

kit and joggers. The club will start on Thursday 21st September. If your child is interested please 

complete the attached form and return it to the class teacher as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
 
 

               

Childs name:      would like to attend Y4 Sports Club on Thursday at St 

Joseph’s Catholic Academy. 

Please provide the name of the person who will be collecting them and a contact telephone 

number: Children should be collected from St James Church car park. 

Name      Contact Number       

 ST JAMES CATHOLIC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL, HEBBURN 
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